EXECUTIVE MEETING

Date: Mar 08, 2013
Time: 6:00pm

Attendees



Regrets
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Gary MacLean






Ervin Roberston









Gary Rideout








Keith Hawley





Terry Grant

Barry MacDonald
Ken Doucette
Joe MacNeil

Jill Humphries

Agenda Items:

1.0 Rate Proposal
Members of the executive have talked to the Park about the status of the proposed rate increases.

To date there is no agreed upon fee structure but the park hopes to have the new rates finalized within the next few weeks.

The park were informed that our membership renewal date is Mar 15 and  if there’s no firm number on what the cost of a season pass will be by that time we would no doubt lose members.

The executive also communicated to the Park a rate that was felt would be the maximum that could be tolerated by our members and with that rate it would only be acceptable if our proposed five year agreement was accepted by the park. 

The executive unanimously agrees that if a new rate for a season pass combined with a long term agreement is not reached, we would not be hosting any tournament events for the 2013 season.
We have been contacted by other courses who are interested in hosting some tournaments should we decide to have a change of venue.
2.0 Membership Renewals
To date, with only one week remaining, we have only received about 20% of our membership renewals.

The executive agrees that due to the lack of information being available with respect to the new rate proposal that a large percentage of members have decided not to join.
The executive agrees that because such a large number of our members play so few rounds during a season they would be reluctant to renew membership knowing that that there will be a significant price increase for a season pass. 
Terry agrees to provide a list of those members who have not submitted their renewal forms and members of the executive will try and contact everyone and confirm whether or not they want to renew their membership.

3.0 New Members
Terry confirms there are less than 15 people on the application list for new membership
Terry will compile the list complete with phone numbers and addresses to be available for the next meeting.

4.0 By Law Amendment
During the AGM of Feb 17/13 a motion to change our bylaws such that a season pass would not be required as a part of membership was approved.

The executive have contacted the law firm of John Khattar who are in the process of drafting the amendment along with the documentation for the proxy votes.

It is hoped that everything should be in place so that a meeting and vote can take place sometime around April 01/13.

The executive agrees that should a favorable result on the new rates along with a new agreement be received from the park we would recommend that the bylaw amendment be rejected, although we have no control over how each member will vote.
The next meeting will be held on Mar 16, 2013 @3:00pm
